
UPDATED ZOOM LINK: Affinity Space for Parents of Students of

Color

*You received this message yesterday afternoon, but one of the Zoom links has been

updated. Please see below for the updated link. Thank you!

Hello West Families,

Looking back on all the police brutality and violence that is going on in our country and or communities

and even after the verdict of Derek Chauvin and the murder of another young Black female, it is very

necessary to have space for our families to discuss and process. The most important thing we can do for

our students and their families is to continue our work to build strong, trusting relationships as we engage

them through virtual and face-to-face learning. Only after we establish these strong connections can we

expect students and families to openly share and dialog around such complex issues. We want to work

together to help our students and families feel safe, discuss challenging issues productively, and think

about how they can make positive changes in our community. Please join us tomorrow (Thursday,

April 22nd) at 4:30pm to have these difficult but necessary conversations. Please see the

Zoom Links below:

Zoom link for Parents of Color (updated Zoom link)

Zoom link for White Parents

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/qc4uLDrQVQ1VyH-fMnWFTA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiYrr_P0QvaHR0cHM6Ly9tYWRpc29uLWsxMi13aS11cy56b29tLnVzL2ovOTc1MzgyNzQyNzVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmB-f4eBYAGz9ylSHG5rbG9yYW5nZXJAbWFkaXNvbi5rMTIud2kudXNYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/hCDtlclQrNpwJVqX4AS9ww~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiYrr_P0RJaHR0cHM6Ly91czAyd2ViLnpvb20udXMvai83MDg2ODE4ODAyP3B3ZD1kRE0wYVVoTE1HZFNPRkY1U1dWUldtNXFUMUUxWnowOVcHc2Nob29sbUIKYH5_h4FgAbP3KVIcbmtsb3JhbmdlckBtYWRpc29uLmsxMi53aS51c1gEAAAAAQ~~

